## Whole School Production 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The 2017 Amsleigh Park Primary School whole school production will be held in Term 3 over two nights at Salesian College on **Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> September**.

Information regarding costumes, tickets, times and exact details will follow later, but at this stage we are putting a call out for assistance from parents and families that may be able to help in any way.

A whole school production is a community event that requires many helpers, all of whom are greatly appreciated! The school production is a highlight for many students and such a huge event would not be possible without our fabulous families putting in such a great deal of hard work!

If you are able to help out in any of the following ways, please indicate below. We have listed some areas in which we need assistance, but if you can think of another way you can contribute to the production, please write it down.

Please fill out the form below and return to your child's teacher by Thursday 3 <sup>rd</sup> August. Thanks in advance!	
Name	
Contact Phone Number:	_
Child/ren's Name:	_ Grade:
show by helping in the canteen)  Construction of props/sets/backdrops  Car park attendants on a night of proc  Packing up seating at venue at end of  Selling programs/raffle tickets on the ni  'Op Shopping' to find certain props or	te on the day of production ving interval of the production (you will not miss the duction second night ghts of performance costume pieces
<ul> <li>I have a contact in the following industries or an additional materials/fabrics</li> <li>Sound/lighting/microphones</li> <li>Costume/fancy dress shops</li> <li>Truck/trailer</li> </ul>	access to
I can help in another way:	